SOUTH CAROLINA DEPARTMENT OF HEALTH
AND ENVIRONMENTAL CONTROL

RESPONSE TO RECOMMENDATION NO. 13
NOVEMBER 28, 1995

FROM THE SAVANNAH RIVER SITE
CITIZENS ADVISORY BOARD

The South Carolina Department of Health and Environmental Control (SCDHEC) shares
the concern of the Citizens Advisory Board (CAB) in reference to the design of the new glass
storage building to begin by the year 2000-2001. Although the issues of high level waste

management is still evolving, the Department supports the CAB in its efforts to move these
concerns toward resolution.



